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Hello Everyone,  

The Governors of the Goldstone Federation would like to extend their thanks to all 
involved with the PTA of Cheswardine School. 

We know how hard you all work, to help the children and the school community. The 
funds that you raise make a real difference to the children in the school. 

All this achieved whilst in the middle of a global pandemic so all that is left for me to 
say is, thank you so very much. 

 
 

 
James Cartwright 
Chair of Governors, Goldstone Federation 
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